From: Erik Wallenius [mailto:erik@ward43.org] 
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2019 6:08 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Fwd: Gift Total From Vosges Chocolate

Sir,

This was shared with the office. 

We have left them at the front desk for constituents to enjoy.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Thank you,

Erik Wallenius
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
43rd Ward
2523 N. Halsted
Chicago, IL 60614
773-348-9500 (office)
773-348-9594 (fax)
Pronouns: he/him/his

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Micah Weese <micah@ward43.org>
Date: Thu, May 30, 2019 at 3:37 PM
Subject: Gift Total From Vosges Chocolate
To: Erik Wallenius <erik@ward43.org>

Hello Erik,

Today we received a gift of chocolate and truffles worth a total of $103 from Vosges chocolates on Armitage. Let me know if you need any more information on what we received in order to fill out a gift disclosure form.

Thank you,
Micah
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